Marton Parish Council

Clerk: Catherine Clowes

14 Downesway

Alderley Edge

SK9 7XB

Email: clerk.mpc@sky.com
Brief report of the Annual Village Meeting held on Monday 18th March 2013 at 7.30pm in the Village School, School Lane, Marton

Minutes
Present: Cllr J Rylands (Chair), Mrs C Clowes (Clerk), Cllr D McGowan (DM), (JR), Mrs W Basnett (WB), Mr AG Darbyshire (AD), Mrs L Nixon (LN), Mr B Nolan (BN), Mr D Schwendener (DS), plus members of the public.
1. John Rylands welcomed everyone to the meeting and on behalf of the villagers thanked the parish councillors, parish clerk and local councillor Lesley Smetham for the work they do on behalf of Marton.
Reports were then given on:
 

a) School Parking (Dick Schwender)
b) Environmental improvements in Marton including village planters and Marton Village Orchard (David McGowan)
 

3.  Mr Adrian Fisher from Cheshire East Council Planning Department gave a clear and     informative presentation on the Local Plan and how it will affect Marton.
4.  Mr Peter Ashburner from Frank Marshall. Auctioneers, Valuers Fine Art & Antiques gave an interesting and enjoyable talk on the world of antiques today. 
5.
  The Chairman thanked the guest speakers, the ladies for providing refreshments, &    everyone for attending. 

 

The meeting finished at around 10pm
